
POSTPONEMENT OF INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF EXECUTIVE ENGINEER (CIVIL) REGARDING

Due to administrative reason the interview, for the post of Executive Engineer

(Civil), scheduled to be held on 20'' February, 2017 at O3:OO pm has been

postponed. The new date/schedule for the interview will be informed to the
candidates by E-mail/Speed post as and when it is decided. Candidates are also

advised to visit the JNU website time to time for further information in this
rega ro.
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